4-H Volunteer and Youth Training
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All adults wanting to learn more about working with 4-H youth are invited to attend a volunteer
training workshop focusing on engaging youth in 4-H and leadership roles. Any 4-H member
14-18 may join in to gain valuable skills in leadership and working with adults. This free event
will be held on Wednesday, Oct. 5 from 6:30 p.m. — 8:30 p.m. MT at the Community Building in
Benkelman. A light supper will be served at 6:30 p.m. followed by small group training.

This experience is being sponsored by UNL Extension 4-H Youth Development, National 4-H
Council, Monsanto and MetLife Foundation. Kris Spath and Michelle Krehbiel, staff from the
State UNL Extension Office, will be presenting the training.

Youth and adults from all towns and counties are invited to participate. For more information or
to RSVP by Oct. 1, call UNL Extension in Dundy County at 308-423-2021 or email Kimberly
Cook, UNL Extension Educator at kcook2@unl.edu.




